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Tuesday 13th July 2021 
 
 Dear parents, 
 
We are delighted to confirm that the Y6 Leavers’ Service will be taking place on 
Thursday 22nd July at 9.30pm on the school field.  A maximum of 2 adults will be 
able to attend- please bring a picnic blanket to sit on to stay socially distant.  You 
will need to drop your child off at the usual time, leave the grounds and re-enter 
through the gate from the park from 9.25am- the service will be approximately 
45mins long. If you haven’t already, please send in 2 pictures of your child, one 
picture from EYFS and one recent- in school uniform is ideal! Sending to  
y5-6department@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk is fine, or send them in with a printed 
copy.  
 
We are very much looking forward to celebrating your child time here at Scargill with 
you. 
 
From  
 
Mr Attenborough, Mrs. Bown & Mrs. Benn. 
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